FREEPORT SENIOR CITIZEN
MINUTE OCTOBER 19,2020

A meeting of the Freeport Senior Citizens Commission was held October 19, 2019 at 12:00 noon
At River Place 733 Mystery Lane Freeport, Texas.

Attendees: Ona Johnson, Sammye Moore, Mary Talbert and Diann Crosby, and Jane Hawkins.

Being as a quorum was present the meeting was called to order by Ona Johnson at 12:05 P M.

There were no minutes from our last meeting in February.

Chairman’s Report

About 40 people attended Bingo on October 19, 2020.

October was our first meeting since February and we decided to start back with something they all loved to

play. Also it was announced that Tammy Bell from the museum will be our new liaison to the City of Freeport.

Sub-Committee Report:

Ad - Diann Crosby The Facts has been putting our Ad in the paper.
OPEN DAY- No Report.

TRIPS- Sammy Moore will report on the trips planned for 2021.
BINGO- November 16,2020

TELEPHONE — New phone lists will be handed out in December
GAMES- NO REPORT

FOOD- NO REPORT

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 1:15.
Sammye Moore made a motion to adjourn and Diann Crosby second the motion. Motion passed.

Submitted by:
Ona Johnson, Secretary



